
2019 VBS Enrollment Form 
(one form per child) 

 

St. Bartholomew’s, St. David’s UCC and St. David’s Lutheran will join forces 

again this year to provide children with an exciting Vacation Bible School 

experience.  VBS will take place as St. David’s UCC, 142 Hobart Rd. 

Hanover, June 17 – June 21, from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm. We hope your child will 

participate in this year’s VBS.  Please return this form to the church office or 

any Sunday School teacher.  

 

Child’s Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Age: _____  Grade (just completed) _____ 

 

Parent/ Guardian Name:__________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

City: ______________________________________  State: _______       Zip: ______________ 

 

Siblings attending VBS 

Name/Age: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Person(s) Responsible for picking up child: __________________________________________ 

(Please note: we will only release your child to these people.) 

 

 

Allergies:  Medical concerns we should be aware of:  

 

Do you attend church? _____Yes      _____No 

 

If so, which church do you regularly attend? __________________________________________ 

 

Contact information (in case of emergency): 

 

Name/Relationship: _______________________________________Phone: ________________ 

 

Name/Relationship: _______________________________________Phone: ________________ 

 

 

 

Parent Signature: _________________________________________ Date: _________________                                                                                                                           


